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“The  Constitution  contains  no  right  to  abortion.”  —U.S.
Supreme Court Justice

Since when has it become the people’s representatives to make
it their top priority to murder their own children (Proverbs
6:17)?

What’s worse is that the American people believe that they
have the authority to do so.

Your representatives derive their powers “from the consent of
the governed.”

Now these murderers, and murders they are, are making the
murder of children in the womb their campaign slogans to get
reelected, and they’re doing it with a smile on their faces.
They then use the mainstream media, overlooking massive voter
fraud (John 8:44), in hopes of convincing the people that they
voted them back into office only to murder some more (Exodus
20:13).

[Rumble Video]

No, that which is taking place through the murdering of the
innocent under the guise of law (Psalm 94:20) is the same
global initative under the use of “vaccines” to depopulate the
planet.
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Of course, this is coming from the same devil and his minions
(John 10:10). Do you remember this?

“The world today has 6.8 billion people. That’s heading up to
about nine billion. Now if we do a really great job on new
vaccines, health care & reproductive health services, we could
LOWER that by perhaps 10 or 15 percent.” -Bill Gates (*Health
care reproductive is the murdering of children)

Video of Bill gates comments starts at :40.

[Rumble Video]

Bill  Gates-dad-was-head-of-planned-parenthood-60-million-
babies-murdered-inspired-his-population-control-views-and-he-
wants-to-help-people-get-behind-me-satan-videos/

Now,  when  landing  on  Friday  night  after  coming  home  from
California events, I was met with an article highlighting the
crimes of those in the state of Minnesota (Romans 3:20).

The Minnesota House narrowly approved the Protect Reproductive
Options  (PRO)  Act,  a  sweeping  bill  that  would  enshrine
unlimited abortion, at any stage of pregnancy, in Minnesota
law. The legislation, H.F. 1 (S.F. 1), passed on a 69-65 vote
and will next go to the Senate floor.

“Let’s be clear: The PRO Act would mean it’s legal for any
baby to be aborted, for any reason and at any time up to
birth,” said MCCL Co-Executive Director Cathy Blaeser. “The
absolutist extremism of this bill would put Minnesota in the
company of just a handful of countries worldwide, among them
China and North Korea. Mothers and babies deserve a far more
humane and compassionate approach.”

H.F.  1,  authored  by  Rep.  Carlie  Kotyza-Witthuhn  (DFL-Eden
Prairie),  would  create  a  “fundamental  right”  to  abortion
without limits. It would require that abortion be allowed on-
demand  even  late  in  pregnancy,  when  unborn  children  are
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developed enough to feel excruciating pain and when the risks
of  abortion  to  women  increase.  The  bill  would  also  deny
parents  the  right  to  know  when  their  minor  daughter  is
subjected to abortion.

The House voted down or thwarted several amendments that would
have lessened the bill’s extremism. One would prohibit the
barbaric  late  abortion  procedure  known  as  partial-birth
abortion. Another would protect unborn children in the third
trimester (with exceptions), when they are well-developed and
capable of living outside the womb (the amendment was defeated
on a 67-67 vote). Another would help protect women’s health by
requiring that Minnesota license abortion facilities, which
are currently unlicensed and uninspected by the state.

“The DFL majority today voted for abortion-on-demand in the
third trimester of pregnancy, and even voted against licensing
the facilities that could perform these riskier procedures,”
said  Blaeser.  “To  say  this  is  out  of  step  with  public
opinion—in  Minnesota,  nationwide,  and  globally—is  an
understatement. The Senate can and must reject the PRO Act for
the sake of babies, women, girls, parents, and all of us.”

In conclusion: Americans, as accomplices to the crimes, have
allowed their said representatives to murder 63 to 70 million
babies to date under the guise of a right that does not exist.

I can say for absolute certainty that this DOES NOT REPRESENT
MINNESOTANS in any sense at all; nor does it represent the
American people in any state of our union!

I would remind the reader that the Lord hates the shedding of
innocent blood (Proverbs 6:17).

Also, the Lord will not pardon the shedding of innocent blood
(2 King 24:4), and that the appeasement to His wrath is that
the responsible parties’ blood must be shed (Numbers 35:33).
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